
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Advisory No.: MSS-2022-____ 

Classification: Management Support 
Services Advisory 

Date: 21 January 2022 

  
 

INSURANCE COMMISSION ADVISORY 
 
TO : All lnsurance/Reinsurance Companies, lnsurance and 

Reinsurance Brokers, Mutual Benefit Associations, Trusts for 
Charitable Uses, Pre-Need Companies, Health Maintenance 
Organizations and other lnsurance Commission Regulated 
Entities, and all IC Personnel 
 

SUBJECT : NOW OPERATIONAL - PLDT Unified Trunkline No. 85238461 

 
In connection with Insurance Commission (IC) Advisory No. MSS-2022-010 dated 14 
January 2022, please be advised that the IC Unified Trunkline Number (02) 
85238461 is now operational. 
 
Should you encounter connection problems using the Unified Trunkline Number, 
please report immediately to the Administrative Division at (02) 85243548 or via email 
at admindivision@insurance.gov.ph.  
 
 
 
 
       REVELYN R. MOJICA 
       IC Division Manager 
       Administrative Division 
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